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2017 NEWSLETTER NO 4 
 

To all members of NALG-NSW 
 
Camden Lakeside was the venue for our June event with 30 players teeing off. The club went 
out of their way to make this an enjoyable occasion with a Bacon & Egg role on arrival, 
Hamburger at the conclusion of the round and with carts included in the price. The course was 
in very good order considering recent weather. Some tricky pin placements made scoring that 
much more difficult despite the fact we were off the white tees. Certainly, a venue we should 
consider for future events.  
 
Results for the day were; 
 
Lefties Winner   Peter Richards   38 points (c/b) 
 
Runner-up    Warwick Stanwell   38 points 
 
2 Ball Best Ball Winners  David Muir and Geoff Brooks  47 points 
 
Visitor Winner   John Gallie     37 points 
 
Runner-up    Alan Cox    36 (c/b) 
 
Ladies Winner   Steph Rapmund   30 points 
 
NTP 3rd    Warwick Stanwell 
 
NTP 16th    Marshall White 
 
Longest Drive   Paul Sproules  
 
 
 
 

The Tony Barr annual point score event 
 
 
The leader-board after the Camden Lakeside event shows the following; 
  
Dennis Allen 21 points 
Colin Aldrick 20  
Peter Aroney 18 
Bruce Richardson 18  
John Spargo 14 
Warwick Stanwell 14 
Terry Williams 14 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Mike Simon 
SECRETARY: Peter Sheridan 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
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Next Event 
 
Our next event will be at St Michaels on Wednesday 26th July. The entry form can be found at 
www.nalg-nsw.org.au/events-programme  
This is another great test of golf on a coastal location. 
 
Other Important dates for 2017 
Just a reminder that entries are closing soon for both the World Championships in Melbourne 
October 22nd to 27th. Courses booked include Huntingdale, Commonwealth, Spring Valley, 
Woodlands, Kingswood and The National (Long Island). Entry forms are available at; 
www.walg.org  
Entries Close 1st July 2017. 

 
Following the Worlds, the ACT Division will be hosting our National Championships October 29th 
to November 3rd at Federal and Yowani courses. Details and entry forms can be found at 
www.nalg-act.org.au 
Entries Close 31st July 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
Membership and Growth 
 
For those of you who have not renewed your membership the annual fee of $25 it is now overdue. 
For 2017, the committee have decided to present to each member on paying their annual fee a cap 
with NSW Lefties logo on the front and the web address on the side (i.e. left side). The intention is 
that by wearing this cap at your local club it will provoke questions and the opportunity to introduce 
the association.  
Our managed handicap arrangements have been suspended following communication from Golf 
NSW and pending further investigation. With Golf Link now under the control of the National Golf 
Association terms and conditions are changing. Our future involvement will be considered at the 
next National Council meeting to be held in Canberra during the championships.  
Notwithstanding the above, we still have the capacity to enter scores from our events into Golf 
Link. 
 
 
 
As the great Sam Snead once said “Thinking instead of acting is the number-one golf 
disease”. 
 
 
. 
 
Good golfing. 
 
 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 

 
 


